Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL
Tel: 01923 225188 email: admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten

28th February 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

I am writing to inform you that your child has been selected for Maths Booster Lessons in preparation for the SATS that are taking place from Monday 13th May 2019 until Thursday 16th May 2019. It is pertinent that your child attends these sessions.

The session will run each week, on a Friday, from 3:20pm until 4:20pm and the booster lessons start tomorrow, Friday 1st March 2019 and continue until Friday 10th May 2019 inclusive. Please provide your child with a snack for this session should you feel that they need one.

Please complete the attached slip indicating if your child will be attending these sessions.

Thank you for your co-operation with this.

Yours faithfully

Mr C van Straaten Headteacher

0			
1	-		

MATHS BOOSTER LESSONS

Child's Name Class

My child will be attending booster class on Friday afternoon Friday 1 st March 2019 to Friday 10 th May 2019 inclusive		
Signed (Parent/Carer)	Date	









